March 4, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

Rodney Michaelson is actively involved with the California Air Resources Board regarding the diesel emission regulations that are being adopted by the state.  As a volunteer member of the Off-Road Implementation Advisory Group, Mr. Michaelson is one of three in the group who represent the large civil-engineering contractor stakeholder’s positions on these issues.

Mr. Michaelson has worked for a significant period of time to understand and deal with the CARB regulations, and this is his purpose from traveling to Europe.  Rodney is looking for the “best practices” methods that our state and industry can follow in the efforts to clean our air and protect our environment while still allowing the construction trades to stay productive and profitable.

Any information or data you feel free to share with Mr. Michaelson he has agreed to come back and share with our department’s staff.

Mr. Michaelson does not speak for the California Air Resources Board or have any authority in this regard.  He is acting as a concerned citizen of California.

Any assistance or help you can offer Mr. Michaelson either personally or professionally would be greatly appreciated.

